Good morning, as we commence a new school year, | would like to extend a warm
welcome back to our pupils and staff. | would also like to take this opportunity, on
behalf of the Full Governing Body, to inform you that Queen Elizabeth High School will
continue to work collaboratively with colleagues in the Bryngwyn / Glan y Mbér
federation, and be supported by the leadership of Mr Dave Williams and Mr Paul
Jones.

We are appreciative of the federation for its ongoing support.

In addition, | would like to inform you that we will be making arrangements in due
course for the permanent appointment of a Headteacher.

Helen Starkey,

Chair of Governors,
Queen Elizabeth High School



